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Mr. Brian Shull’s term is due to expire on June 30, 2019 and no longer wishes to serve on the board.
He has recommended Peirce Macgill be appointed as he has been active on the SVP Marketing
Committee for several years and currently serves as Vice Chair of that committee for a term to expire
on June 30, 2022. There are no other applications on file.
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